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I This week's |

Lothersdale Legends

have been awarded to:

Reception ~ Millie McCarter
Year 1 ~ Spencer Mason
Year 2 ~ Ciaran Rice
Year 3 ~ Lana Kirkbride
Year 4 ~ Dominica Taylor

Year 5 ~ Lily Long-Prior
Year 6 ~ Isabelle Taylor

* YEAR 6 AWARD *
This week's Year 6 Award goes to

l EVIE PARKER I
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Save the Date!

Please note there may be circumstances in which these dates are subject to change.
More information will follow at a later date about events listed below:

]

Fri 3 Nov 2017

Sat 2 Dec 2017
Fri 26 Jan 2018
Wed 7 Feb 2018

Deadlines & Reminders for w/c 9 October 2017

Mon - Deadline for the return of the Bonfire Lunch reply slip (pupils on packed lunches)
- Deadline for payment and return of the Class 3 Come Dine With Me reply slip
Tue - Class 1 & Class 2 ~ Harvest Assembly ~ 9.10am in school
- Class 3 & Class 4 ~ Harvest Assembly ~ 2.15pm at Christ Church, Lothersdale
Wed - Y3/4 & Y5/6 SCS Football Tournaments (selected pupils)
Fri - Deadline for the return of the Year 6 Parent Consultation helper reply slip

- Class 3 swimming lesson at Craven Pool
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LSA Cinema Night ~ see details in the LSA section
LSA Christmas Fair in school

LSA Cinema Night

LSA Pancake Tea



EXTENDED SCHOOL'S ACTIVITIES ~ w/c 9 October 2017
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Construction Club Get Groovy Drama KS1 & KS2 Supersports Lego Club

3.15 - 4.00pm 3.15 - 4.15pm 3.30 - 4.30pm 3.15-4.15pm | 12.25 - 12.55pm

Running Club Woodland Club Tag Rugby Rugby Tots

3.15 - 4.15pm 3.15 - 4.00pm 3.15 - 4.15pm 3.15 - 4.00pm

Gymnastics 1 Woolcraft Football

3.15 - 4.15pm 3.15 - 4.15pm 3.15 - 4.15pm

Gymnastics 2

4.20 - 5.20pm

Pupil Voice

Pen Recycling .

I am still recycling pens for Ellie's Fund and will be bringing Ellie’s Fund
boxes in for each class next week so that everyone can put pratn Tumour Trust
old and run out pens in, to raise money for charity. The recyclers give the charity (Ellie's
Fund Brain Tumour Trust) just over 2p per pen and it means the pens are not going into
landfill, which is much better for the environment.

Perhaps everyone could check their pencil cases at home over the weekend and see if they
have any run out pens/highlighter/felt tips/markers (or lids missing their pens) and your
families and friends could check their houses too.

If you want to know more about what happens to the recycling you can have a look here
http://www.terracycle.co.uk/en-UK/about-terracycle/how_we solve

and if you want to know more Ellie's Fund Brain Tumour Trust this is their
website http://www.elliesfund.com

Many thanks from Isla in Class 2

Wear it Wild for the World Wildlife Fund ~ Wednesday 1 November 2017

On Wednesday 1 November 2017, we will be holding an event called
WEAR lT ‘Wear it Wild for the World Wildlife Fund'. On the day we will be
" doing biscuit making, mask making and will be running a best mask

By

"'= E~ “._.” competition. Please support us by donating £1.00 on the day.
WWF' In addition, from Monday 30 October to Friday 3 November 2017
we will be running a ‘Guess the Teddy Bear's Name' competition. If your child would like to
take part, the entry cost will be 20p. Thank you.

From Lydia and Isabelle in Class 4
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What's Happening in the Classroom and Beyond?

Cross Country Final at Giggleswick ~ Thursday 5 October 2017

Well done to our team of runners ~ Freddie, Libby, Millie S, Katie L, Layla K, Matilda and
Jessica ~ who represented the South Craven Cluster at the Craven Area Cross Country
Final at Giggleswick yesterday. All our children were amazing and came in the top ten
within their respective year groups. Congratulations to Layla K, Millie S, Libby and Matilda
who qualified to represent the Craven area at the North Yorkshire Cross Country finals to
be held in the spring term. Thank you to parents/carers/grandparents who were
wonderfully enthusiastic in their support, along with Mrs Fawcett. They were a credit to
the school and we are very proud of them all!

g

Lothersdale Primary School ~ South Craven Cluster Runners
2 Craven Area Cross Country Final

Harvest Assembly ~ Class 1 and Class 2 ~ Tuesday 10 October 2017

Children in Class 1 and Class 2 are really looking forward to showing everyone what they
have been learning for the Harvest Assembly next week. Remember to come along on
Tuesday 10 October 2017 at 9.10am ~ they will be performing in the school hall. Please
note that, due to limited space in the school hall, we are asking that only 2 visitors
per child attend this event.

As part of the Class 1 and Class 2 Harvest Assembly preparations, the children would like
you to bring items for Keighley Women's Refuge (dry goods, toiletries, tins, household
cleaning materials). They will then make a collection of these items in the school hall
during the Harvest Festival.
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Harvest Assembly ~ Class 3 and Class 4 ~ Tuesday 10 October 2017

Children in Class 3 and Class 4 have been practising for their Harvest Assembly, which will
take place at Christ Church Lothersdale next Tuesday, 10 October 2017 at 2.15pm. Please
ensure that you have returned your reply slip regarding collecting children from the
church so that we can safely ensure all children are accounted for after the event.

On Tuesday morning, as part of the Class 3 and Class 4 Harvest Assembly preparations,
the children have been asked to bring in items 1o donate to Keighley Womens' Refuge (dry
goods, toiletries, tins, household cleaning materials).

This year the children have chosen to support Save the Children ~ it was recently
documented that a primary school had been destroyed following the massive earthquake in
Mexico and, for this reason, they would like to raise some money to help support those
children in need following natural disasters. There will be a collection box available after
the Harvest Assembly in school and the Class 3 and Class 4 assembly in church.

Photography at School Events

Please remember that we have a number of children in school who, for
security reasons, cannot appear on social media. We must therefore
insist that any photos that are posted on social media should not
include pictures of any children other than your own, unless you have
asked permission from the parents/carers of the children involved.

— = » a o Class 2 Visit to Eureka Children's Museum
=U=<Al Thursday 5 October 2017

the national children’s museum o

What a fantastic day at the
Eurekal Children's Museum. The children learnt all about how
the body protects itself from germs and how our bodies
process food in The Gross Lab. We then had free time to
explore the 'All About Me' section of the museum.

The children were
doctors, dentists and
even midwives. We looked
at providing basic needs
for our babies, the
importance  of  good
hygiene and how to keep our bodies healthy with a
healthy diet and exercise. We had an amazing day and
enjoyed learning in such a fun environment.

Class 3 & Class 4 SCS Football Tournament ~ Wednesday 11 October 2017
Good luck to our Class 3 and Class 4 football teams who will be representing the school at
the Football Tournament at South Craven School on Wednesday 11 October 2017.
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Come Dine With Me! ~ Class 3 ~ Thursday 19 October 2017

The Class 3 'Come Dine With Me' event takes place on Thursday 19 October 2017 for
parents/carers of children in Class 3 and invitations and accompanying reply slips have
been sent out via bookbags this week. Please ensure the appropriate contribution is paid
via ParentPay by Monday 9 October 2017, as places are limited, and reply slips are
returned to school only when payment has been made.

Y¥5/6 Girls' Football Tournament ~ 3
October 2017

Our Year 5/6 girls' football team ~
Matilda, Layla K, Lily, Olivia, Evie K,
Holly, Jessica & Erin ~ represented
school in the football tournament at
Skipton Rugby Club on Tuesday 3
October 2017.

All the girls played fantastically and
made strong contributions to the overall
team performance.

Y5/6 GIRLS' FOOTBALL / L In the first match the girls played
' Carleton School winning the match 1 -0
with Matilda scoring a brilliant goal. Their second match was against Greatwood School -
this was a very close match and although Lothersdale had approximately 60% of the
possession both teams defended well, with strong tackles made by Jessica, Olivia, Lily and
Evie K - the final score was 0-0.

The third match was against Beamsley Boyle & Petyt School where Erin scored a cracking
goal with the final score being 1-O to Lothersdale. The fourth match was against Skipton
Parish School - this was a frustrating match as Lothersdale dominated with many
fantastic runs by Matilda and Layla but Parish kept two defenders on the goal line and
Lothersdale just couldn't get the ball passed them - the game finished 0-0! Our final game
was against Grassington School - all the girls were really spurred on to finish on a high!
Lothersdale kept the pressure on with Evie K and Holly both scoring brilliant goals for the
final score to be a very rewarding 2-0 to Lothersdale.

Lothersdale School came 2™ place overall in their group of 6 teams, narrowly missing out
to Greatwood School who went on to win the whole tournament (beating Kildwick School 7
- 0). However Gerry watched the final and felt that had Lothersdale beaten Greatwood
and got into the final they would have had a very strong chance of winning overalll Go
Lothersdale Girls!!l

Many thanks to Gerry who came along to manage the team and the parents, who helped
Mrs Robinson, to cheer the girls on.
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Class 4 ~ Mosaic Project

Class 4 have had a great time this week working with Denisa on their recycled bottle top
art mosaic project and it is looking fantastic. The final project will be mounted on an
external wall shortly, but are here some pictures of what it is looking like so far.
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Come Dine With Me! ~ Class 4 ~ Tuesday 3 October 2017

Thank you to those parents/carers/relatives of children in Class 4 who were able to come
along to 'Come Dine With Me' on Tuesday. The children really enjoyed having ‘grown-ups’
at their school lunch and we hope you enjoyed it as much as they did. Thank you once
again to Mrs Varley and Mrs Townsend for the wonderful meal.

Year 6 Helpers ~ Parent Consultation Evening ~ Tuesday 14 November 2017

Once again we will be organising a rota of Year 6 helpers at the Parent Consultation
Evening on Tuesday 14 November 2017. Letters have been sent out via bookbags today ~
if your child would like to help out please ensure the reply slip is completed and returned
to school by Friday 13 October 2017.

Class 4 Humphrey Head Residential Visit ~ Administering Medicine Forms

Further to the Information Meeting on 2 October regarding the forthcoming Class 4
Humphrey Head residential visit, Administering Medicine Forms were sent out yesterday
to parents/carers of those children with known pre-existing medical conditions and those
parents/carers who requested a medical form at the meeting.

Please note that medicines, including non-prescriptive medicines such as Calpol or fravel
sickness tablets, cannot be given to children unless an Administering Medicine Form has
been completed.

If you think your child may need to take non-prescribed or prescribed medicine during the
residential visit and staff have not been made aware, then please complete the
Administering Medicine Form, which is available to download from the Class 4 page on the
school website. Completed forms and medicine must be brought into school no later than
the morning of 16 October and handed to Mrs Fawcett or the school office. Please do
not pack any medicine in your child’s bags or hand to a member of staff on Monday
morning without completing the appropriate form.

Parent Consultations ~ Tuesday 14 November and Wednesday 15 November 2017
Letters were sent out via bookbags this week confirming your allocated time slots(s) for
this term's Parent Consultations. Every effort has been made to meet requests but
demand for later appointments has been greater than we can accommodate and it has not
been possible to meet all your requests. If you are unable to make the time allocated,
please ensure you contact the school office as soon as possible to arrange an alternative
time. As always, parents/carers are most welcome to contact school at any time to make
an appointment to discuss their child's progress with the class teacher and it is also
possible to arrange some appointments immediately after school on other days.

i ., Sporting Achievements

)gt// In the end of half-term edition of our Friday News we will be listing sporting

,ﬁr"{' . achievements attained by pupils out of school over the last half-term. If you

/? A, would like your child to be included, please email the details to Mrs Ellison at
/t lothersdale@ycatschools.co.uk by Wednesday 18 October 2017.
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School Office and Updates

Bonfire Lunch ~ Monday 6 November 2017

Details of this year's Bonfire Lunch have been sent out to parents/carers of pupils
currently on packed lunches and we attach a copy of the lunch menu for your information
(please note this is an amendment to the Autumn term menu). If your child is currently on
packed lunches and would like to have the Bonfire Lunch in school, please ensure payment
is made via ParentPay, and the reply slip returned, by Monday 9 October to enable Mrs
Varley to order the correct quantities of food.

Staff Contact Information

Please remember that if you wish to contact a member of staff or have a general query,
you can email us via Jothersdale@ycatschools.co.uk and your message will be passed on to
the appropriate member of staff or dealt with accordingly. You can also use the contact
form available on the school website.

Up-to-date Pupil Contact and Medical Information

Please could parents/carers ensure that all pupil contact information is up-to-date. If you
have recently changed your address, or are due to change your address, please contact
the school office for a change of address form. It is also important that school is kept
updated regarding any changes to your child’s health. Please inform the school office as
soon as possible if your child's medical details change to enable us to keep our records up-
to-date.

Friday News Online

Please remember that if you do not receive a hard copy of the Friday News, or mislay the
copy sent home every Friday, the newsletters can also be found on the school website for
your information.

School Website

Remember to look on our School Website for further information on what is
happening around school!

New Postings on our Website this week:

Friday News

Class 4 Residential Visit to Humphrey Head

Class 4 photographs of current art mosaic project
Class 4 Humphrey Head Administering Medicine Form
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Lothersdale School Association

LSA AGM ~ New LSA Committee

Thank you to everyone who came along to support the LSA at the Annual General Meeting
last week. The new committee has now been established and the Committee List is
attached to this newsletter. If you have any fundraising ideas you would like to share
with the LSA, please contact one of the committee members listed.

o 2.5¢4 Bag2School Collection ~ Thursday 5 October 2017

@ % Thank you to everyone who supported this term's Bag2School Collection
’a‘ yesterday by donating unwanted clothing etc. We will let you know how

much has been raised through this collection once confirmation has been

received from Bag2School.

LSA Christmas Card Project

A sample Christmas Card (produced from your child’'s Christmas artwork)
and corresponding order form was sent home with your child on Wednesday.
A percentage of all cards purchased will be passed on to the LSA so the
more cards/products you order, the more money the LSA will receive, which
will be used to help the school improve the Woodland area of the playground. Other
products can also be purchased and we attach the list at the end of this newsletter for
your information. Please note that the deadline for the return of your order form and
payment is Monday 16 October 2017 and not the date stated on your order form as this
falls in the half-term holiday. Many thanks.

. =

Next LSA Meeting ~ Wednesday 1 November 2017
The next LSA meeting will take place on Wednesday 1 November 2017 in school at 7.30pm
and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

LSA Cinema Night ~ Friday 3 November 2017
Q(,-A i Details have been sent out via bookbags today regarding the Cinema
m’ " Night taking place in school on Friday 3 November 2017. The deadline
for the return of the reply slip and payment (via ParentPay) is Friday
20 October 2017 and we would be grateful if you could adhere to this deadline to avoid
any disappointment. The payment will be removed from ParentPay after the deadline to
enable us to confirm numbers for catering and safeguarding and we will be unable to
accept any late replies after this date. Please note that Rugby Tots will not take place on
Friday 3 November, but Football Club will go ahead as normal. Please let the school office
know as soon as possible if your child will not be taking part in the football session so that
we can note the register accordingly.
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Community Noticeboard

We are delighted to be able to promote community events in our Friday
News that may be of interest to our families and friends. If you would like
us to promote a local event please pass the details to the school office by
Wednesday to be included in the Friday News of that week
L

Christ Church Lothersdale Café Church ~ Sunday 15 October 2017
SSS Christ Church Lothersdale welcomes you to their Café Church Service on
Sunday 15 October 2017 at Christ Church, Lothersdale. Breakfast (bacon
butties, croissants, cereal, juice, tea, coffee) is served at 9.00am followed by
church worship at 9.30am. Everyone is very welcome to come along and take
part in this relaxed atmosphere.

Soccer Hub ~ October Holiday Camps
Flyers have been sent out today regarding holiday camps taking place at Sandyland's
Sports Centre over the half-term break, for your information.

®

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal

This year's Poppy Appeal is now underway ahead of Remembrance Day on
Saturday 11 November 2017 and Remembrance Sunday on 12 November 2017.
Poppies are available in the main reception area outside the school office window. Please
feel free to make a contribution for this worthwhile charity.

Following last year's successful campaign we will, once again, be selling child-friendly
‘poppy’ related items in school and we list the suggested prices so that you can ensure your
child has enough money to make the contribution.

If your child wishes to buy any of these items, our Year 6 children will be selling them
over breaktime until Friday 10 November, or until stocks run out!
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aj@ Keighley Women’s Refuge (Bradford Women’s Aid)
il Please remember we are linked up with Christchurch Lothersdale to support
m Keighley Women's Refuge and a box is available in the main reception area
for any donations you may wish to bring in towards this charity ~ this collection will be
ongoing until further notice. Please feel free to place items in the box in the main
reception area when you can.

The Women's Refuge provide home starter packs when the families are rehoused, which
comprise the following (new) items: Toiletries, cleaning products, cleaning equipment,
kitchen equipment (eg pans, plates, mugs), food items (long life food items are ideal, eg
tins and packets of food). If you are able to donate any of the above, they will be
gratefully received. Many thanks.

Diary of Events

Please note there may be circumstances in which these dates are subject to change:

School Events:
Tue 10 Oct 2017
Tue 10 Oct 2017
Wed 11 Oct 2017
Mon 16 Oct 2017
Mon 16 Oct 2017
Wed 18 Oct 2017
Thu 19 Oct 2017
Fri 20 Oct 2017
Tue 31 Oct 2017

Wed 1 Nov 2017
Wed 1 Nov 2017
Thu 2 Nov 2017
Mon 6 Nov 2017
Tue 14 Nov 2017
Wed 15 Nov 2017
Tue 12 Dec 2017
Mon 15 Jan 2018

Community Events:

Fri 29 Sep to Sun

15 Oct 2017

Class 1 & Class 2 ~ Harvest Festival in school at 9.10am

Class 3 & Class 4 ~ Harvest Festival at Christ Church at 2.15pm
Class 3 & Class 4 ~ SCS Football Tournament (selected pupils)
Deadline for payment of Extended Schools Clubs ~ Second Half
Class 4 Humphrey Head Residential Visit

Class 3 trip to Manchester Museum

Class 3 ~ Come Dine With Me ~ 12 noon

School breaks up for half-term

Deadline for the submission of application for a secondary
school place in September 2018.

Class 1 & Class 2 ~ Parent Forum ~ 9.00am

LSA Meeting in school ~ 7.30pm

Class 3 & Class 4 ~ Parent Forum ~ 9.00am

Bonfire Lunch

Parent Consultations ~ 2.30 to 8.00pm

Parent Consultations ~ 2.00 to 5.30pm

Whole School Christmas Concert at South Craven School ~ 6pm
Deadline for the submission of application for a primary school
place in September 2018.

Tlkley Literature Children'’s Festival ~ visit

ilkleyliteraturefestival.org.uk for more information.
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$m5& < Christmas Multipack: This pack comprises of Q0 cards, 10 sheets of stocking
\\Qa(' Filler gift wrap (397mm x 430mm), 16 adhesive gif+ labels. Packs can be @
LX) 9 P g
split between different designs. See item descriptions below.

3 * = .
; These teatowels are always popular gifts.
Approx H3e¢m x 55c¢m. Colour print on one side.

Your child's artwork can be proudly displayed on these great shopper bags.
They are environmental friendly, strong and hard wearing. H6cm x Hacm
(exc handles). Your child's artwork in colour on one side.

A great gift For Family & friends.

These handbag mirrors are great and will make lovely giHs'
6cm x 10cm. Your child's art on the front panel. Comes with box.

These lovely mug mats are practical gifts. 9cm x Gem.
Made from high quality aceylic.
1 pack contains 3 mats.

These great keyrings are perfect to show off your child’s artwork. Image
area 3.5cm x 5cm. Made from recycled plastic.
One pack contains 3 keyrings.

These popular dishwasher proof mugs are perfect to Feature your child's
artwork. Supplied in gift box.

These lovely self adhesive gif+ labels look great on any present. 10cm x
6.8cm. Permanent adhesive o Fasten securely to your gifts. 16 labels per
pack. Can be split between 3 different designs.

A high quality metal keyring, perfect gift +o show-off your child's
artworks, and includes a gift box. Tmage area HOmm x A0mm.

These A3 wall calendars will show off your child's art+work Por +he whole
year ahead. 9.7cm x Hacm. Easy to read dates.
1 pack contains 6 calendars.

Your child can wrap their ‘presen'l's in their own special wrapping paper.

Each pack contains 10 sheets printed on coated 90gm pager.
Can be split between different designs.

‘*""‘-.if’ Your child's art on a hanging tree decoration will be a perfect addition to
any Christmas tree for years to Come. Features the the year details on
t+he reverse. Comes with hanging ribbon.

A high quality metal bottle opener, a perfect gift Featuring your child's
artwork and supplied a gift box. Image area 6amm x 18rmm

These placemats will make meal +imes special and are perfect +o praudly display your child's
artwork with a snowflake border and their name. 190 x 337 mm. Wipe clean only.




Lothersdale Primary School

BONFIRE LUNCH
MENU

MONDAY 6 NOVEMBER 2017

SAUSAGE IN A BREAD BUN

PEAS & CARROTS

CHIPS

TOMATO SAUCE

*

GINGERBREAD MAN
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